
 

 

GROWER GROUPS 
Cultivating CaNE™ Grower Groups are being 

established across the Herbert to provide 

growers with the opportunity to share, 

discuss and have input into the latest 

information relating to farming practises and 

water quality monitoring.      

Why should I join a Cultivating CaNE™ 

Grower Group? 

Cultivating CaNE™ Grower Groups will have 

input on and access to the latest information 

relating to… 

✓ On-farm trials and demonstrations 

(mill mud, fallow crops, farming 

systems, pest & diseases and more).  

✓ Local water quality results from farm 

and sub-catchment scale monitoring.   

✓ Soil health and nutrient management 

tools and advice.     

 Who can join a Cultivating CaNE™ Grower 

Group? 

All growers are welcome to join their nearest 

Cultivating CaNE™ Grower group by 

registering their details with project staff. 

Registering your contact details will allow 

grower group facilitators to notify you when 

the group meets. Grower group discussions 

and activities will be dictated by grower needs. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION & ADVICE CONTACT HCPSL 
181 Fairford Road, Ingham QLD  |  (07) 4776 1808  |  www.hcpsl.com.au 

 

Project CaNE™ is funded by the partnership between the Australian Government’s Reef Trust and the Great Barrier Reef 

Foundation. 


